
5th October 2018 

The children have been continuing to count in multiples of 8, 50, and 100.  They have been 

building their skills in this area through fluency, problem-solving and reasoning activities.  

Many of the children are beginning to show independence in their thinking when solving 

challenging problems, which is great to see.      

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

In Art we have been looking at the different techniques and painting styles used by different 

artists, which we have then tried to use in a piece of art work.  This week we focused on 

collage. 

We have also been developing our skills in Geography, looking at OS symbols. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week:  

Tuesday 9th October – Swimming AM.  Please let the office know if you can help with 

swimming during the 9 week course.   

English: We will be describing settings in narratives.  

Maths: We will be finding 10 or 100 more or less than a given number..             


